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I oppose HB3076. 

 

This is an unnecessary piece of legislation due to FFL licensees already being 

regulated through the Federal government. This legislation creates an another layer 

of bureaucracy  that further burdens the lawful activity of selling and owning firearms. 

Oregon purports to have many infrastructure and educational needs, but spends its 

time, effort and money on duplicative efforts which serve no actual purpose. Please 

reject this unnecessary expense and put your legislative efforts towards something 

more worthwhile. Thank you for your time. 


